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January 10, 2022 

 

TO:  Department Officers and Chairmen, Unit Presidents and Past Department Presidents 
 

SUBJ:  Official Call for the 100th ANNUAL DEPARTMENT CONVENTION,  

  American Legion Auxiliary, Department of Alaska 

  April 21 – 23, 2022 Hosted by Spenard Post 28 (7001 Brayton Drive, Anchorage) 
    

The 100th Annual Department Convention of the American Legion Auxiliary, Department of Alaska is hereby called for 

April 21 – 23, 2022 to be held in Anchorage, Alaska and hosted by Spenard Post 28.  Opening Ceremonies will be held at 

the Post while the American Legion Auxiliary convention business sessions will be at the Main Event (1041 East 76th, 

Anchorage).  There will be a Meet and Greet on Wednesday, April 20, 2022 at Spenard Post 28. 
 

NOTICE OF DEPARTMENT EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
 

Pursuant to Article IV, Section 4 of the Amended Bylaws of the American Legion Auxiliary Department of Alaska, a 

meeting of the Department Executive Committee, as now constituted, is hereby called and will be held at 7:30 p.m. on 

Wednesday, April 20, 2022.  The meeting location will be announced.  The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss old 

and new business for the outgoing administration. 
 

NOTICE OF GIRLS STATE BOARD MEETING 
 

There will be an Alaska Girls State Board Meeting is hereby called and will be held at the close of convention on Saturday, 

April 23, 2022 after the close of Convention Business.  The meeting will be held at the same location as the American 

Legion Auxiliary meeting in Anchorage, AK.  The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss old and new business. 
  

NOTICE OF POST CONVENTION DEPARTMENT EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
 

Pursuant to Article IV, Section 4 of the Amended Bylaws of the American Legion Auxiliary Department of Alaska, a 

meeting of the Department Executive Committee, as elected, is hereby called and will be held at the close of convention on  

Saturday, April 23, 2022 after the close of Convention Business.  The meeting will be held at the same location as the 

American Legion Auxiliary meeting in Anchorage, AK.  The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss old and new business 

for the incoming administration. 
 

For God and Country,      

 

Jane L. Larson      Barbara Nath 

 

Department President     Department Secretary 
 

 

NOTE: Please be watching your mail for the packet of convention documents that will be mailed out in early February.  They 

will include information for the American Legion Auxiliary Convention as well the application for the Merrilyn 

Stock/Evelyn Oliver Scholarship among other items.   


